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Representative Freese:

Please note that, if the use of punch card voting systems is to be eliminated, there are
several references in the statutes to the use of these ballots that should be deleted.
Thus, to fully effect your intent, it may be necessary to enact a bill that eliminates the
use of punch card voting systems rather than to simply allow the elections board to do
so under current procedures.  If you would like to have a bill drafted to this effect or
would like to discuss this issue, please feel free to call.
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